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New Behavioral Health Prior Authorization Portal

TO:  WV Medicaid Fee-for-Service & WVCHIP Behavioral Health Providers
FROM:  Kepro
DATE: January 20, 2023
RE:  Atrezzo Next Generation (ANG) Module 2 – Prior Authorization Submission Training
Kepro will begin using a new web platform (Atrezzo) for WV Behavioral Health Prior Authorization Submission starting on March 27, 2023.  Kepro is excited to share the new web platform with providers across the state. 

Kepro will conduct Provider training of the new Atrezzo system.  There are two separate training modules:  Provider Administrator Registration Process and Prior authorization submission process. Attendance by all current system users and all staff who will access the new system is STRONGLY encouraged. 

To register for Provider Prior Authorization Submissions Training, please select and date and time by clicking on the links below: 

Tuesday, March 21 2:00pm
Wednesday, March 22 9:00am
Monday, March 20 12:00pm


Thursday, March 23 1:00pm
Thursday, March 23 8:30am
Wednesday, March 22 4:00pm

Friday, March 24 1:00pm
Friday, March 24 10:00am

Monday, March 27 10:00am

Wednesday, March 29 10:00am
Tuesday, March 28 9:00am
Monday, March 27 3:00pm
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